

Transport Infrastructure Planning Unit Sent to: M25junction28@planninginspectorate.gov.uk

Date: 7 February 2022 Our Reference: 20/00583/M25 NSIP reference: TR010029

Dear Sirs

Planning Act 2008 (as amended) and the Infrastructure Planning (Examination Procedure) Rules 2010.

Application by National Highways for an Order granting Development Consent for the M25 Junction 28 Improvement Project.

 Request for comments from all interested parties concerning the Update to the Environmental Information

I refer to the letter from the Department for Transport dated 4 February 2022 concerning for the above.

The matters subject to this latest submission concerning the Environmental Information are such that to fully engage in their consideration, and to provide informed and relevant comments, would require the work of a specialist advisor. Brentwood Borough Council has not engaged such a specialist and therefore is not in a position to comment on the submission.

This letter was emailed today to M25junction28@planninginspectorate.gov.uk and has therefore been made before the response deadline of 4 March 2022.

Yours faithfully

Mike Ovenden Associate Consultant Planner For Brentwood Borough Council